
David Roth - NWS Weather Prediction Center


From: David Roth - NWS Weather Prediction Center


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 1:34 PM


To: 

Cc: Christopher Vaccaro - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: WPC Web Feedback


I’m forwarding your feedback concerning the NOAA statement to NOAA public affairs.  Thank you for your


interest in this matter.


On Sat, Sep 7, 2019 at 12:50 PM < > wrote:


Comment from:  MARJORIE BECHTEL


Email:  

YOU LOST ALL CREDIBILITY CHANGING THE REAL FORECAST FOR AN IGNORANT


FOOL, PERVERT TRAITOR tRUMP. THAT IS AGAINST THE LAW NO MATTER WHO IS


IS. SHAME ON YOU.


--

================================


David Mark Roth


Meteorologist/Forecaster at WPC
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